SURVEY ON THE RE-ORGANISATION OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT IN
EAST SUSSEX


Please see below a link to the government’s on line survey regarding the re-organisation of local government.  It is proposed to replace district and both East and West County Councils with one unitary council.

If agreed,  one unitary council would replace East Sussex County Council and the five borough councils of Eastbourne, Hastings, Lewes, Rother and Wealden, combining their services.

To have your say,  please complete the survey by going to the link below, by the deadline of 13th April :

Sussex and Brighton Devolution Consultation - Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government 

